
Dear City of Grantville Residents,

Recent changes in garbage collection methods have been put in place by our service provider, Green For 
Life Environmental (GFL).  The City of Grantville has posted notices on our website:  
www.grantvillega.org and on our official Facebook page.

As a reminder, your regular household garbage collection day in Grantville is now on FRIDAY.  If you 
are a new customer, add a cart, or request cart replacement, please allow 7-10 business days for 
delivery.  Place your container roadside THE NIGHT BEFORE your scheduled pickup day. Please 
make sure that all trash is bagged and placed in the container. The driver will service only the CART.

 Listed below are the items that we CANNOT collect in your regularly scheduled weekly service. When 

in doubt call our office for assistance. 

• Liquid paint of any kind.

• Hazardous material – Flammables, lighting tubes, insecticides, caustic chemical

• Batteries – car, boat, motorcycle, etc.

• Building material – boards, drywall, tile, concrete, carpet/padding, etc.

• White goods – refrigerators, stoves, dishwashers, water heaters, etc.

• Furniture – couches, chairs, tables, dressers, televisions, etc.

Your account may be serviced with automated equipment.  Automated trucks have a mechanical arm that 

is used to pick up carts and dump trash into the truck.  Do not be alarmed if you see only one side of your 

street collected. This truck picks up on one side of the street and then turns around and picks up the other 

side. Proper cart placement is extremely important.  Carts should always be placed at least five (5) feet 

away from any object. (trees, posts, mailboxes, shrubs, cars etc…) Once the cart is placed at the curb the 

wheels and lid hinges should be closest to your house. Please refer to the diagram below to help 

understand proper cart placement.  
_________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Street Street Street 

If you have two 96 gallon containers, please place them side by side at the curb following the same 

instructions. At GFL Environmental, we always strive to find better ways to deliver outstanding customer 

service. If there is ever a problem or concern, please let us know. Your business is important to us!  

GFL ENVIRONMENTAL:770-474-9273     
EMAIL: cshelp.fairburn@gflenv.com 

* CITY OF GRANTVILLE:  770-583-2289 X2012
* EMAIL: tmedders@grantvillega.org
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